
 

 

 
 

 

Alejandro Calderón Chatet submitted his resignation from the position 
of CEO of EPM 

 

• He was appointed by the Mayor of Medellín by means of Decree 0248 
of April 5, 2021.  

• He took office by means of Minutes No. 130 of April 5, 2021.  

 

On April 12, 2021, he presented his resignation letter to the person 

who appointed him, the Mayor of Medellín. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


